September 2023
Dear Parents,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and give you some of my personal background.

My name is Brian Pacillo. I was born in Lackawanna where I was a member of St. Anthony’s parish for most of my life. As a young boy, I was an alter server, later became a member of the Holy Name Society and member of the Knights of Columbus -The Father Baker Council. I am retired from Sorrento Lactalis where I was employed for thirty-eight years. My wife Dina and I have a beautiful 20-year-old daughter and 43-year-old son. 
We joined St. John Paull II (formerly Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish) approximately eighteen years ago because of the “parish family feel.”  We have been active members in our parish mission since 2007 and participate in several other ministries. 
We have an exciting year planned ahead of us. I am looking forward to serving as a Catechist to your children. There will be some parent involvement throughout this year, so I am looking forward to getting to know all of you as well. 
We are planning a family field trip to be announced. There will be a letter sent home with more details once confirmed. 
In the fourth grade, we will be learning about the liturgical year or church year, God’s loving plan for all creation, moral development, making the right choices, free will and conscience. We will learn what tools God has provided us with to live a good Christian life.
As you can see, we have a full agenda and how important it is that your child attends regularly.

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
Sincerely,
Brian Pacillo

